

## **Bellenden Primary School**

Dewar Street, Peckham, London, SE15 4JP

Tel: 0207 732 7107

Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Careers,

In Year 5, swimming is part of the PE curriculum for the spring term, therefore your child will be attending swimming lessons on a Monday afternoons at Dulwich Leisure Centre starting **15**<sup>th</sup> **January**. Please note that swimming and water safety is a compulsory part of the national curriculum and is not optional. Below is a list of the items required by the venue, which the children must have.

## **Swimming kits**

Children must have a back pack which includes;

- -1 towel
- -1 swimming hat
- -1 one-piece swimming costume (girls)
- -1 pair of swimming shorts/swimming trunks (boys)
- -Goggles

If you have any questions about swimming, please do not hesitate to contact the office, class teacher or myself.

Many thanks

Miss Crandon

Assistant Head teacher





Executive Head Teacher: Mr Gregory Doey
Head Teacher: Mrs Julie Ireland
Deputy Head: Mrs Georgia Powell-Davis
Assistant Head: Miss Emma Crandon
Assistant Head: Mr Thomas Gibbs



